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Subject:        
 
Heritage Review Policy Update: Buildings on the Heritage Inventory 

 

 
PURPOSE 
 
To provide the Commission with an update regarding Council’s expansion of the 
“Buildings 100 Years Old or Older” Heritage Review Policy to include buildings 
listed on the Heritage Inventory. 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the November 3, 2021 Community Heritage Commission (CHC) meeting, a 
motion was passed which recommended that Council expand the “Buildings 100 
Years Old or Older” policy to include buildings listed on the Heritage Inventory. 
 
This recommendation was forwarded to Council at their January 31, 2022 
meeting and Council passed the following motion to implement the change:  
  

THAT Council expand the “Buildings 100 Years Old or Older” Heritage 
Review Policy to include buildings listed on the Heritage Inventory.  

 
For reference, a copy of the staff report is included as Appendix A.  
 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
Appendix A: January 31, 2022 Council Report titled “Heritage Review Policy 

Update: Buildings on the Heritage Inventory” 
 
This memo was prepared by: Kathleen Stevens, Heritage Planning Analyst 
 
This memo was reviewed by: Britney Dack, Senior Heritage Planner 
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